
MS. SCHINASI: Hi, I'm Katherine Schinasi. S-C-H-I-N-A-S-I. And I'm here representing 
the Rock Creek Conservancy, which is an organization that covers the Rock Creek 
Watershed as it transits political boundaries. So our interest is in the watershed as a 
whole and I just wanted to briefly say that we support very strongly the comments that 
Diane Cameron has made and would like to be a signatory to those comments as well. 
 
The District has an opportunity to really be a model leader in this country on stormwater 
management and I would hate to see the exemptions and other shortfalls that have 
been raised work against the District being able to take that place in the environmental 
movement. 
 
Thank you. 


